
1

Roberta DiMezza

From: William Mckenna <williampmckenna@verizon.net>
Sent: Monday, February 10, 2025 7:44 PM
To: williampmckenna@verizon.net
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Repesentative,  
 
Passage of the assisted suicide bill will sure help with insurance company bottom lines at the expense of 
vulnerable elderly and dying persons who should be treasured instead of being made to feel like they are 
burden. 
 
Let's provide the vulnerable dying with ethical palliative care instead of treating them as something to 
throw away. 
 
God bless 
 
William P. McKenna 
79 Norwood Avenue 
Cranston, RI 
02905 
 
 
 
William P. McKenna 
williampmckenna@verizon.net 


